
From: Denyse MCGRIFF
To: Christina Robertson-Gardiner
Subject: Recent Transmittials
Date: Monday, October 16, 2017 4:41:33 PM

Just back into town- will turn in comments tomorrow.
 
 
HR17-08- MNA continues to support he construction of the office building, however we feel that the
columns should be increased in size to be more proportional with the size of the structure & the
long roof line.
 
Need to see the other application on the ground. 
 
Thanks, Denyse
 
MNA Chair, Land Use chair
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